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As native Portlanders we are vehemently opposed to this. 

 

People are intentionally taking advantage of the nice culture of the people of Oregon 

and Portland specifically.  Many are from out of state and will never add anything of 

value to our community.  It is impacting the way people treat each other and will 

ultimately change the culture here for the negative. 

 

Sweeps are one of the only mechanisms we have to enforce illegal camping laws 

and we should be making it easier to conduct more frequent sweeps. 

 

 

 


